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So many people have been waiting on legislation to correct the injustice of being 

taxed both federally and by states other than CA of the taxation of awards that are 

meant to help us rebuild our live.  CA was the first state to take this step but the 

House recently passed a bill that included this relief on the federal level as well.  I 

sent a letter that shows the Fire Victims Trust is giving support for these funds to not 

be taxed.  Please consider their words and follow suit.  This means so much to so 

many of us who are trying to put our lives back together in Oregon. 

 

If you need further information please feel free to contact me using the email address 

provided. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Mary Ann Nash  


